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The Minister of Norway in Canada
to the Secretary of State for External Affairs

RovaL NorRwWEGIAN LEgaTioN
Orrawa, March 13th, 1950.

SIR,

I have the honour to acknowledge receipt of your note (No. 14) of March 4th,
1950, on the subject of the modification of visa requirements, in which you inform
me that the Canadian Government are prepared to conclude with the Norwegian
Government an agreement in the following terms:

(See Note No. 1)
“(1) Norwegian subjects . . . to enter or land.”

On this oceasion I have the honour to inform you that the Norwegian
Government accept the foregoing provisions and agree to your suggestion that
your above-mentioned Note and my present reply shall constitute an agreement
between our two Governments, which shall take effect on April 1st, 1950.

Accept, Sir, the renewed assurances of my highest consideration.
DANIEL STEEN.



